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ROAD FEASIBLE

The railway feasibility study received funding
m the Ministry as one part of a continuing examina-
n of alternatives to pipelines, including unit
ins, large aircraft, icebreaking tankers, sub-
rines, semi-submersibles, and other transport
des. The CIGGT study suggests that a railway to
Ty oil at the volumes projected appears to be

wauve unaLs ana i1,vuu tank cars of
y each. Twenty of 168-car trains,
miles long, pulled by five locomotive
>ve the design volume of two million
day. The proposed railway would be

>uble track, with an advanced signal-
along the 1,240-mile route. Of the
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